
Town of Namakagon 
Comprehensive Planning Commission 

Special Meeting  
Minutes 

February 15,  2010 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:08 PM 
Members present, Bill Ton, Jim Krueger, Jan Cogbill, Sarah Boles 
PC Rasmussen 
Members absent, Abett Icks 
 
Chairman Bill Ton gave the audience background information on our past meeting. The 
Commission introduced themselves to the audience. 
Public comment was moved forward to accommodate the audience. 
Eight people spoke in favor of the proposed ATV route on Birchbend Rd. One person 
spoke against the proposed ATV route. Six written statements in favor of opening up the 
proposed route and two against were presented. 
At 7:25 the public comment was closed. 
 
Discussion by board. 
 
Bill Brakken made the motion that Birch Bend remain closed to ATV travel at this time. 
Second by Jan Cogbill. Motion was withdrawn on point of order. 
 
Bill Brakken made the motion to rescind the following motion approved at the January 7, 
2010 meeting- “Based on available information and community input the Commission 
recommends approval of the request to open an ATV route from the Namakagon Trail Head 
connecting to County Rd D via Birch Bend Road.”Jan Cogbill second. 
Vote 4-2 motion carried. PC no, Jim K. no, Bill T yes, Jan C. yes, Sarah B. yes, Bill B. 
yes 
 
Motion to recommend to town board that Birch Bend remain closed to ATV traffic made 
by Bill Brakken, Second by Jan Cogbill 
Vote 4-2 motion carried. 
PC no, Jim K. no, Bill T. yes, Jan C. yes, Bill B. yes, Sarah B. yes 
 
Meeting adjourned 8:50 PM 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Sarah Boles 
 
Approved:  March 3, 2010 
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